
Knock Presbyterian Church 

 

I understand that the consultation on the proposed Justice Bill is currently open for public 

consultation. 

I further understand that there is an amendment proposed by Mr Jim Wells MLA in relation 

to the restriction of abortion provision to NHS premises, except in cases of urgency (and 

where this is does not involve a fee). 

I realise that this is a subject of great delicacy and touches on many emotions, however I 

support the amendment of Mr Wells as providing the best protection for society from any 

potential misuse of abortion provision. 

Yours sincerely 

David Moore 

 

 

--  

Rev David Moore 

Knock Presbyterian Church 

53 Kings Road 

Belfast 

BT5 6JH 
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